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FIRS ARTISTIC TECHNICAL COMMITTEE 
NEW INFORMATION FOR 2016 

 
 
 
This is the first information being sent to all Federations after our recent World Championships in Cali, 
Colombia.  
 
This is all technical information which was given out during the last days of our Championships, and 
some Countries did not collect their papers from the boxes in the Stadium, so l am sending you the 
technical information you will require for the 2016 season.  
 
Included with the attachments are :-  
 

 Modifications given out during the meeting on the different disciplines within our Sport.  

 Dance Commission Clarifications for 2016  

 Clarifications on the Music for Style Dance for 2016  
 
Please make sure all your skaters and trainers receive the above information.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
MARGARET BROOKS        ROBERTO MAROTTA  
Chairman – FI RS Artistic                        Secretary General  
 

 
 

 

 

 

  


